Jeff Watson

From: Jeff Watson

Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2013 10:06 AM

To: ‘Shawn Hayden'

Cc: Chuck Cruse (cruseandassoc@kvalley.com)

Subject: RE: Hayden-Wray Boundary Line Adjustment
Attachments: BL-13-00022 Hayden Preliminary Approval Signed.pdf

That takes care of Condition 3 of the preliminary approval. I'm not seeing a Survey or Legal Description yet (Chuck didI
miss them somewhere?) and the taxes are still due on the Cascade View parcel...

Jetfrey A.Watson

PlannerII

Kittitas Countq Public Works Communitu Development Services
411 North Ru]og

Fllensburs WA 08026

jeff-:watson@co.kittitas:wa.us

509-935-8274

From: Richard Lee [mailto:cid@fairpoint.net]

Sent: Monday, November 18, 2013 8:58 AM

To: 'Shawn Hayden'; Jeff Watson

Subject: RE: Hayden-Wray Boundary Line Adjustment

CID has no objections to this BLA. | will make the changes at the Treasures office when | see the final parcel acreages.
Thanks you,

Richard Lee

Cascade Irrigation District.
8063 Hwy 10

Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) 962-9583

From: Shawn Hayden [mailto:hayden@elltel.net]
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2013 3:48 PM

To: jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us

Cc: cid@fairpoint.net

Subject: Hayden-Wray Boundary Line Adjustment

Jeff,

| spoke with Richard Lee from Cascade Irrigation District and he has given verbal approval of the BLA in regards to water
rights. What is the next step we need to take in order to make that formalized? Is there a form that he needs to
complete, or would a response from him by e mail be sufficient? His e mail address is above on the CC line.

Thank you,
Mark Hayden

Valley Veterinary Hospital
Ellensburg



